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… Mrs. Abby Dan, our school "Bubby", for her ongoing efforts to 

make DHR an even more special place! Mrs. Dan came in to volun-

teer before the start of school, during the first few Fridays and for 

Meet The Teacher Night to make sure that everything was ready for 

teachers and students. 

… Ezra & Jessica Roth for their $500 donation! 

… Ahuva (Grade 6), Sam (Grade 4) and David (K) for their $22.50 

tzedaka donation! 

 

 

 

We are so excited to share with you the wonderful news about our 
Middos Program this year! 
 
We kicked off with different assemblies for grades 1,2,3, and 4/5 girls 
and 4/5 boys. Our assemblies introduced the Middah of "Dan Likaf 
Zechus"- Giving others the benefit of the doubt. Ask your children 
about the skit and stories! 
 
As you all know, Middos Tovos start at home where we as parents 
model and inspire the proper behavior. School is a great place to con-
tinue that learning and nurture the social skills that we as parents try to 
inculcate into the precious souls of our children. Please partner with us 
by bringing up discussions and applications of this Middah at your 
dinner tables and Shabbos tables! 
 
Next week, sheets will be distributed to the students where they can 
write down and take pride in the times they "thought out of the box" 
and gave someone the benefit of the doubt". The sheets will go into a 
raffle and the winner will receive a privilege to share with their class! 
Thank you for your involvement!! 
 
Best, Miriam Mammon :) 

It was so nice to see many of you at Tuesday night's Meet the Teacher 
Night! I hope you enjoyed and benefited from the teachers' presenta-
tions. When schools work together with families to support learning, 
children tend to succeed not only in school, but also throughout 
life. As we all know, the foundation for good parent-teacher relation-
ships is frequent and open communication. At DHR, we expect both 
teachers and parents to share the responsibility for creating such a 
foundation. Attached is a faculty list with each teacher's preferred 
method of contact. Please respect that teachers also have (sometimes 
very busy) lives outside of school so please be considerate of their 
time. Looking forward to a fabulous, productive year!  


